
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Summer School Provision 2021 
 
During 2021, the Department for Education provided funding for secondary schools 
to run summer provision with a particular focus on students transferring into Year7. 
The Earls High School delivered a successful 5 day summer school, attended by 97 
pupils from our feeder primary schools and run by volunteers from our fantastic 
teaching and support staff. 
 
Purpose:   

 A week long summer school offering a blend of academic education and 
enrichment activities.   

 To prepare children for the transition to secondary school.  
 

Expected Outcomes:  
 Close reading and mathematics gaps  
 Reduce the attainment gap 
 Support mental Wellbeing 
 Help a smooth transition into secondary school 

 
Target Groups:  
Children joining The Earls High School in September 2021 and in particular.  

 Disadvantaged children  
 Children on the SEND register  
 Children who have been adversely affected by the COVID pandemic.  
 Children who may be the only one joining Earls from their Primary School  

 
Finance:  
   
Staffing and utilities £12,444 
Catering  £936 
End of week trip £2,183 
Materials and resources £2,871 
  £18,434 

 


